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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

Please do not move forward with your proposed plan to open up the Stanislaus to snow-mobile/vehicular use.

The isolation and beauty of Carson-Iceberg and Emigrant Wilderness would be impeded by the sounds of

vehicles in the adjacent parcels.

 

The US is full of vehicles and places to ride them. It is not full of wilderness and remote places for "our salvation"

as Throreau wrote. 

 

Please consider this simple fact and demonstrate the value of being able to enter the woods in winter and find

the peace and quietude that only it can bring.

 

Thank you

David Merkoski


